
 

The launch of Bid Express and          

AASHTOWare Project                 

has been moved to 

JULY 1st, 2018 
For projects advertised after July 1st, DOT&PF will offer     

electronic bidding using the Bid Express Service. 

 

Bid Express Web Training         

sessions will take place               

as scheduled 

Space still available in Weds, May 1st Session 

Click Here to Sign Up 

 

*Refresher sessions will be scheduled closer to launch. 
 

UPDATE: April 11th, 2018 

https://www.infotechfl.com/webinar/bidx_training


Update: 

Alaska DOT&PF will accept bids in three formats: 

1.  Created using the AWP Bids software and submitting     

electronically via the Bid Express service. 

2.  Created using the AWP Bids software and submitting the 

paper printout by mail or hand delivering. 

3.  Traditionally created (handwritten) paper bid and            

submitting by mail or hand delivering. 

 

Reminder: 

Alaska DOT&PF AASHTOWare Vendor List 

You MUST be on the Alaska DOT&PF Vendor list to do the following   

after July 1st, 2018: 

 

 Register on the Plan Holders List 

 Submit a bid (regardless of format) 

Get your company on the  

Alaska DOT&PF AASHTOWare Vendor List now! 

If you have already registered, check to make sure you are on it. 

Click Here for Instructions 

Please subscribe to this website for email notifications when new content has been added 


